WUCWO Report for Conference 20/3/18
It gives me pleasure to present the WUCWO report for the 2017 / 2018 year.

I email the monthly WUCWO messages out. I do hope the Branch members get a chance to read them as they are well worth reading. The Pope’s message also is thought provoking and worth reading.
The Wucwo Liturgies were celebrated in various ways by the Branches. This ranged from Liturgies followed by shared lunches, Mass and shared morning teas.

Stephanie Swan responded to the questionnaire on our behalf. This response was also distributed through the Branches. I have a copy of the response with me if anybody wishes to see it. The response includes information supplied by Branches and individual members as well as information from newspaper articles, Government Departments and other organisation’s websites.
The General Assembly will be held in Dakar in October. Stephanie has sent out a prayer for the Assembly which I have passed on. I encourage you to use it in your personal prayers as well as Branch meeting prayers.
Pope Francis says, “Remain open to the world around you. Engage readily in dialogue with your neighbours, even those who may have other ideas than your own, yet long, like you for peace, justice and fraternity. It is in dialogue that we can shape a shared future. Through dialogue we build peace, caring for all and entering in to dialogue with all.”
Christina Dwyer (WUCWO Rep).
